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Dear Parent, 
 
We welcome pupils from Year 11 back to school tomorrow, Wednesday 21st 
October following their period of self-isolation, providing they are not showing any 
symptoms of COVID-19 as per guidance previously issued. This guidance can be 
found on the school website.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dave Williams 
Acting Headteacher 
 


